
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
Therefore let no one act as your judge in regard to food or 
drink or in respect to a festival or a new moon or a Sabbath day 
– things which are a mere shadow of what is to come; but the 
substance belongs to Christ.      
       Colossians 2:16-17 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Susan Douglas went to Namibia a year ago to help Betsy 
Koster start a ministry to children.  They have been teaching 
Bible classes at the Maria Grace home and Susan has also had 
opportunities to hold Bible studies for kids at Greenwell and for 
ladies at Havanna.  Pray for wisdom and stamina for Susan,  for 
spiritual awakening and growth for her students, for a time of 
rest for her while her students are on break, and that the Lord 
would provide for her to come home for a visit in November. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Tonight is our Teacher Appreciation Dinner.  Plan to attend 
and show your support for those who teach you and your 
children. 
 
Next Sunday is our monthly Communion Service.  Prepare 
your hearts this week for this special time. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Sunday 

August 29, 2010 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold    

 
Resurrection Life Ends Rules-Based Religion 

Colossians 2:16-23 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teacher Appreciation Banquet                                        6:00 PM 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Ministry Opportunities:   

· It is time to start thinking about AWANA and getting 
involved.  If you would like more information on how to 
serve or would like to sign up, talk with Roger Collins 
or Ken Bennett. 

· There is still a need for (an) additional teacher(s) to be a 
part of the Junior Church rotation.  This would involve 
a three-month commitment during the Morning Service.  
Any questions could be directed to Dale or Chris 
Gupton or Doris Barthelemy. 

 
The Fall Schedule is picking up again: 
 
Next Sunday, September 5, the time for the Evening Service 
will change back to 7 PM from then until next May. 
 
Choir will begin rehearsing again on September 8th.  We would 
love to have some new singers this year!  The choir meets from 
8 – 9 PM on Wednesdays.  Bring a friend!  If you have any 
questions, contact Chris King. 
 
On Saturday, September 11, at 7 AM, there will be a Men’s 
Breakfast at the church.  All men are invited; see Mike Gibbs 
for details. 
 
The Haiti Team will give a report on September 12, and the 
Ireland Team will give their report on September 19. 
 
The Tuesday morning ladies’ Bible study will begin its Fall 
session on September 14th at 10 AM here at the church.  We 
will be doing the Called to Be a Keeper Bible study. Call Karen 
Brown for more information.   
 
AWANA begins again on September 26. 
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Steve Barthelemy  
 

Board of Elders 
 

Brad Arnold – 236-8997 
Steve Barthelemy – 750-3137 

Roger Collins – 751-4632 
John Glasser – 756-9834 
Dale Gupton – 751-7410 
Sam Mason – 756-1116 
Joe Rogers – 442-7310 

 
 
 


